Fall 2024 lessons
IUP STRING PROJECT

(www.iup.edu/stringproject)

The IUP String Project is now accepting applications for the Fall 2024 semester. The IUP String
Project is a program that provides string students in the Indiana area with an opportunity to take
private lessons on violin, viola, cello and bass after school. The IUP String Project is designed to
support and enhance the string programs already in the schools. The teachers are string majors
and minors from the IUP Music Department who are studying to be string teachers. As part of
this teacher training program, IUP students receive pedagogical training and supervision from the
IUP String Area faculty members.

The String Project will begin the school year on Thursday, September 12 with an Open House
for parents and students at 6:30 pm in Cogswell Hall, Room 201. The Open House will provide
a short, informal recital by String Project teachers and students, information for the year, and time
to meet with your teacher and set up a weekly lesson time. Parents and students are encouraged
to attend this meeting. For those unable to attend, teachers will contact you to set up a lesson
time and provide the information packet at the first lesson. To register for the Open House send
an email to ljlenning@iup.edu.

Each student will receive 11 weekly individual lessons during the semester. Lessons will
commence the week of September 15 and conclude with a recital on the morning of Saturday,
December 7 at 10:30 a.m. in Gorell Hall at IUP. Your teacher will work with you to find a time
that is mutually agreeable.

This semester the String Project will once again offer ensemble classes at the end of the semester

free of charge. These fun, interactive sessions provide students with a wonderful opportunity to
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